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Subject: PALEONTOLOGY REVIEW 
 

Environmental Engineering has reviewed a proposed project to replace the existing bridge along 
Highway 101 over San Jose Creek near the City of Goleta in Santa Barbara County.    
 
Since all work will take place on or near the bridge site where previous disturbance has taken 
place, there is a low probability of encountering paleontological resources associated with the 
project.    
 
If there is a change in the nature or scope of the project please submit a supplemental request for a   
supplemental paleontological assessment to cover the changes in the project.  If you have any 
questions or comments, please contact Isaac Leyva at (805) 549-3487. 
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